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San Luis Obispo County Four Wheel Drive Club Newsletter

January 1999 Newsletter for The San Luis Obispo County Four Wheel Drive Club

Editor Debbie K.

Election results

1999 SLO County 4WD Club

Board of Directors

© President
LYNN S.

® vice President
JOE D.

9 Secretary
JOANNA C.

© Treasurer
JUDY J.

9 Ways & Means Director
CHRISTY M.

C Membership Director
BRENT M.

@ Events Director
TODD P.

@ Land Use Liaison
JOE D.

© CA4WDC Club Liaison
JAMES Z.

@ Newsletter Editor
DEBBIE K.

1999 Committee Vouleenteers

© Social Chairperson: CHRISTY M.

C Safety Chairperson: BRAD J.

@ Trail Boss: OPEN (as events come up)
C Telephone Chairperson: JOHN J.

@ Promotion Chaiperson: TODD P.

CHRISTMAS PARTY ATTENDANCE 55 (all right)

SLO 4-Wheelers CHRISTMAS DONATIONS

Our canned/dry food items went to
The Salvation Army

via the Nipomo 4 H Clubs annual food drive

Our toy donations went to the

Arroyo Grande Police Departments

annual "Santa Cops" toy drive
Thank You to All Who Participated

Christy M.
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WELCOME! NEW MEMBERS

Brad & Lisa M.

Dan J. & Cheryl S.
Brian & Jodi D.
Robert B. & Brenda D.
Kevin & Ivy D.

Darren B.

FOR SALE

o Bikini Top for CJ7 or Wrangler
o Crossbars - Factory Stock for Cherokee Roof Rack

Call Will H. 466-6557

EVENTS

e January 9, 1999 Weekend After Run
East Cuesta Ridge TrailBoss: John J.

e March 19,20,21, 1999 Ghost run '99
See Registration Form in "In Gear' Newsletter
TrailBoss: James B.

e DATE CHANGE June 12,13,14, 1999 Hume Lake
TrailBoss Will H.

If You wish to suggest a run or TrailBoss a run Contact Todd V. 496-0795

Ted Miles Jeep
od ol

The ONLY place to buy new Jeep!

Great selection of pre-owned vehicles too!

Ted offers a 15%discount on all parts
(& 10% off accessories like hats)
to club members who present their 1999 Membership Card!

Ted Miles Jeep/Eagle
7380 E1 Camino Real

Atascadero 466-2411

THANK YOU

1998 President Ray M..

Ray would like to extend his appreciation and thanks to all of the 1998 SLO County 4WD Club Board of Directors and
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Committee Chairpersons.

1998 was a very fun and productive year for the club...growing in members, exciting events and public involvement This club
is growing and taking off... Volunteers are needed to keep it going and fun. If everyone does their part our club will continue
to grow and be a big part of our community and our voice will be heard.

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE

Good Luck 1999 Board of Directors

End of January 1999 edition of the SLO 4-Wheeler

Edited for your web viewing pleasure. Omissions/errors due to editing happen. For actual content see The SLO 4-Wheeler newsletter and the Great job
our newsletter editor, Debbie, has done in its original format. As newsletters are added to this site note: they are for referral and interest - for actual
notices/dates turn to your OFFICIAL SLO 4-Wheeler newsletter. Contact trailboss for event that your interested in. This has been a test.
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